
 

 

 

 

Royal Thai Embassy in Moscow 

Announcement 

Invitation to bid for organising the “Thai Festival in Moscow 2024” 

------------------------- 
 
 The Royal Thai Embassy plans to host the “Thai Festival in Moscow 2024” 

under the theme “Discovering Thailand: From Local to Global” from 2-4 

August 2024 at the Hermitage Garden in Moscow. In this regard, the Royal Thai 

Embassy wishes to invite interested companies located in the Russian Federation 

to participate in the selection process to be a Contractor for organizing the event 

(only for the stage decoration, pavilion decoration under the theme Local-to-

Global to display local products, and commutation). The selection process will 

be based on criteria of price and quality. 

 

 Submission for the selection process is opened from 3-10 July 2024. 

For further inquiries, please contact the Royal Thai Embassy, address: Serpov 

Lane 6, Moscow 119121, Russia, or via telephone number +7 495 109 3918 , or 

email at thaiembassy.mow@mfa.go.th. Successful bidder will be announced by 

11 July 2024. 

 

 

               Announced on 2 July 2024 
 

                                           signed 
 

                                                                 (Sasiwat Wongsinsawat) 

                                                                           Ambassador 
 


